
 

 

 
 

 

What’s it about?  
Our Health Visitors work with parents who have new babies, 

offering support and advice from birth until the child is 5 years 

old.  You don’t need an appointment you can just drop in for a 

chat. 

When is it on? 

 

Every Thursday, 9.30 am to 11.00 am  

 

Where is it on? 

The Health Visitors are at our site at 

Crawford Children’s Centre.  

Call 0207 525 2017 for information 

Visit www.aardvarkcc.com for more 

courses – there’s always something 

new! 

Health Visitor Drop-in 

Crawford 

http://www.aardvarkcc.com/

